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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
Kim Clarkson officially files as candidate for the  

Place 2 Councilmember on the Kerrville City Council 
 

Kerrville (Jan. 14, 2021) –  On Jan. 13, 2021, City Secretary Shelley McElhannon announced that 

Kim Clarkson has officially filed as a candidate for the Office of Councilmember Place 2 on the 

Kerrville City Council.  Clarkson’s application has been verified 

for eligibility and found to be sufficient; therefore, Kim 

Clarkson is an official candidate for the Office of Place 2 on the 

Kerrville City Council at the May 01, 2021 municipal election. 

In accordance with the City Charter, any person who 

lawfully qualifies and is a registered voter of the City of 

Kerrville, may file an application for a place on the ballot. Councilmembers are elected at large 

and serve two year terms; qualifications as stated in the Texas Election Code and the Kerrville 

City Charter are listed on the City’s website:  www.kerrvilletx.gov. 

Kim Clarkson is the current incumbent for Councilmember Place Two. 

For information regarding the city election or to file an application, please contact City 

Secretary Shelley McElhannon at (830) 258-1117.  

http://www.kerrvilletx.gov/

